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NURSES REJECT
MANAGEMENT’S 

PROPOSAL
Next week Sharp is holding its annual event at the Convention Center, called the Sharp 
Experience. We’re holding our own event at the same time—The Real Sharp Experience.

As nurses, as patient advocates, we believe in the Sharp mission and the Sharp ideals. 
But we all know there’s a difference between ideals and reality. 

We know the reality at Sharp. We’re sharing that with the public. 

We challenge Sharp executives to live up to Sharp’s own ideals.

Thursday, October 6: 7:30-8:30 am, 11:30 am-12:30 pm, 4:30-5:45 pm
Friday, October 7: 7:30 to 8:30 am

JOIN US FOR THE REAL SHARP EXPERIENCE!


